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Press Release:  ADAC Zurich Nurburgring 24 Hour Pre-Race Report 
 
Hey!  The ADAC Zurich Nurburgring 24 Hour race is less than a week away.  I am 
finalizing preparations to leave for Germany on Tuesday while the Rotek Racing crew is 
putting the final touches on the Audi TTRS.  I am really looking forward to getting back 
to the Nurburgring to bring home another victory for the Rotek Racing team. 
 
For the ADAC Zurich Nurburgring 24 Hour, I am excited to announce I will 
be representing Children's Tumor Foundation Racing4Research (R4R) program.  
Children's Tumor Foundation is dedicated to funding research to find effective 
treatments for neurofibromatosis, also known as NF.  NF is a genetic disorder that 
causes tumors to grow on nerves in the body and affects one in 3000 people - male, 
female and all races equally.  Children's Tumor Foundation developed the 
Racing4Research program to utilize professional motorsports to increase awareness of 
NF and raise funds for research.  May is Neurofibromatosis Awareness Month.  For 
more information, please visit www.ctf.org or www.racing4research.org. 
 

 
After years of avoiding social media I finally have something worth promoting, 
so THILENIUS GROUP, LLC is now live on Facebook at 
www.facebook.com/ThileniusGroup, Twitter https://twitter.com/ThileniusGroup and on 
my business website at www.thileniusgroup.com.  Please follow or like or whatever it is 
you are supposed to do while I fumble my way through social media for the first time 
with updates from the ADAC Zurich Nurburgring 24 Hour. 
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